
Dear Member, 
 

At last the long pending demand of all pensioners, though not implemented to our satisfaction, 
a beginning has been made by considering an ex-gratia payment from November 2022. The very 
introduction of ex-gratia payment to retirees in 12th Bipartite settlement will eventually pay way 
of pension updation. 
 

I am happy to inform you all that today evening, the arrears of ex-gratia from Nov 2022 has been 
credited to our pension account. This ex gratia payment is given to all our members who retired 
prior to 31.10.2022. Earlier too Retirees belonging to pre-November 2002 were benefitted to the 
extent 20-40% increase in their pension. Under Ex-gratia payments also, members who retired 
prior to Nov 2002 were big beneficiaries to the extent of 12 to 17% and rightly so. 
 

In the above backdrop, I earnestly request all our members to generously contribute to your 
beloved CBROA to help us to build a robust corpus which would be used to improve our 
welfare schemes and also to help the needy members. I am not going to specify any amount, 
however I leave it to the conscience of the members to *share their happiness by contributing 
generously to CBROA.* 

 

J S Jagadeesh 

General Secretary,  
27.03.2024 

 

Details of donation to be credited are furnished below 

 

DONATION TO CBROA 

 

Mode of remittance to CBROA: 
 

CBROA’s account No. *2725111001868* (IFSC Code – CNRB0002725) with Canara Bank, 
Mahila Banking Branch, Jayanagar 3rd Block, Bengaluru. 
 

*REMITTANCE CAN BE MADE BY FUNDS TRANSFER /IMPS/NEFT using Mobile App/Net Banking* 

 

Please mention your staff no and name under  “Remarks” field* 


